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Friends,

Welcome to sunny, South Carolina! As the host of this year's 2017 RLGA Annual Conference, I 
want to personally thank you for taking the time to join us in Charleston.

Across the country, lieutenant governors are consistently at the forefront of promoting 
conservative, common-sense policy agendas that are both pro-business and taxpayer friendly. 
Our conservative lieutenant governors have proven themselves as champions of limited 
government in their home states. This annual conference serves as a forum to exchange ideas, 
learn from one another, forge new relationships and strengthen existing ones.

Since its founding, RLGA has been vital in efforts to recruit and elect conservative lieutenant 
governors nationwide, and I know this committee will again play a key role in expanding our 
existing majority in November 2018, largely due to your continued support.

It is because of your investment and partnership that we can continue to grow our committee, as 
we work to advance the principles that make America thrive. Once again, thank you for your 
dedication to our mission and I hope you enjoy your time here in The Palmetto State!

Best,

Kevin Bryant
Lieutenant Governor, South Carolina 
RLGA National Meeting Host
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